CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

389 CONGRESS STREET
PORTLAND%MAINE 04101
(207)874-8300
i P. SAMUEL HOFFSES, CHIEF
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & URBAN DEVELOPMENT INSPECTION SERVICES DIVISION

July 5, 1990

RE: Garage - permit no. 90-377
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Caron:

Recent inspection of the garage at the above location revealed that it
does not match the approved plans as submitted.

Please come in to this office,‘Room‘BlS, to file an amendment to your
permit.  You will need to bring the appropriate plans for the gambrel-
style garage as built,

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. Lowe
Code Enforcement Officer

cc: P. Samuel Hoffses, Chief of Inspection Services

William Giroux, Zoning Enforcement Officer




